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5th June 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 6 PGL Visit 2020 
 

I am writing regarding our year 6 residential at PGL in September. We understand that there is still some 

uncertainty about when and how restrictions on school travel will be lifted and we hope that this email 

will provide some guidance for you as parents/carers. 

 

As things currently stand, we are expecting that the PGL trip will still be going ahead. We are of course 

following government advice closely and we will keep this situation under review. Like schools and many 

other businesses, PGL has started to carefully consider how to keep children and staff safe. Their plans and 

risk assessments can be found on their website and are regularly updated in line with government advice. 

 

The full payment is now due as we have to pay the remaining balance and confirm our final numbers with 

PGL. This is a significant amount of money and I know that many of you are concerned about what will 

happen to the money you’ve paid if the visit is cancelled. If you make the decision not to send your child 

and make no further payments, you will lose the payments you have made.  However, if you make the final 

payment and the PGL Centre then cancel the visit due to government guidance, your money will be 

refunded. 

 

I understand that this is a difficult time and none of us know how and when restrictions will be lifted. 

However, this is such a fantastic experience for the children at the start of year 6 and we would like to go 

ahead as long as it is safe to do so. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss your payments please contact Mrs Jenner on the main 

school office number. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Becky Reed 

Headteacher         


